From: Web NoReply < web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: July 19, 2021 7:16 AM

To: City Council < City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Email - Communication - Lona Frost - Friends of Spadina - CK 710-49

--- Replies to this email will go to

Submitted on Monday, July 19, 2021 - 07:16

Submitted by user: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

Date Monday, July 19, 2021

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name Iona

**Last Name Frost** 

**Phone Number** 

Emai

Address Claremont Street

City Toronto

Province Ontario

Postal Code

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject Friends of Spadina

Meeting (if known)

Comments

Dear Mayor and City Councillors,

We, the Friends of Spadina, are very concerned that Spadina Crescent East, long recognized and appreciated as Saskatoon's "Heritage Boulevard", will lose its character if the proposed building between Knox Church and St John's Anglican Cathedral goes ahead. High rise development on this site will encourage additional similar development along Spadina Crescent.

Spadina Crescent is a place that draws many people to come and enjoy the riverbank and the beauty of the area. We doubt that such concentrated building density along the Crescent and so close to the riverbank and to other heritage

features such as St Paul's Cathedral is what the citizens of Saskatoon want.

The current M4 zoning is a blanket zoning, which does not allow for a nuanced approach to this sensitive area. As the City undergoes its zoning review, this seems an opportune time to reconsider its approach to development along Spadina Crescent.

We request that further development in this area be put on hold while the city carries out a special study to find out how citizens feel about this beautiful area, and to determine what kind of development, if any, should proceed.

Sincerely, Friends of Spadina Attachments

The results of this submission may be viewed at: